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Dear Parents 

 
It’s been a real pleasure seeing the children make such great progress in their phonics and reading this 
year. As you know, the Year 1 Phonics Screening Check will take place during the week beginning 9th 
June. 
 
Over half-term, please take some time to read with your child to help keep their blending and decoding 
skills sharp. The website www.phonicsplay.co.uk offers some useful games such as Buried 
Treasure and Obb and Bob, which support phonics practice in a fun way. 
 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to get in touch. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Mrs Nicholls and Mrs Barber 
Class Teachers 
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